

36 The Green Norton Stockton-on-Tees TS20 1DX

01642 553370 office@redhouseschool.co.uk www.redhouseschool.co.uk

15 September 2017

Dear Parents

Red House School Open Morning & Macmillan Coffee Morning Saturday 30 September 2017

Our next school Open Morning will take place between 10.00 - 1.00 on Saturday 30 May. As this coincides with the Macmillan Coffee Morning, we are planning to offer cakes and tea/coffee for a donation to charity. Our Charity Committee will be organising the coffee morning, but would greatly appreciate any donations of cake. Donations may be left in reception at the Prep & Senior School on Friday 29 September, or brought along on Saturday morning.

This is a very important event in our calendar, as it gives us the opportunity to showcase fully our wonderful school and pupils. Our pupils are certainly our one of our greatest assets and we believe that they are the best possible ambassadors for the School. Prospective parents, pupils and other visitors certainly appreciate talking to current pupils, as well as members of staff. We would, therefore, like to encourage as many pupils as possible to volunteer to come in to school to help out with a range of activities in different departments or act as a guide for the School on this occasion.

Form tutors will be asking for volunteers from the beginning of next week, so I would be grateful if you could make your child aware if they are going to be unable to support us on this morning.

Many thanks in anticipation of your support.

Yours sincerely

Mrs C L Blyth Deputy Head